
Welcome back,  
SLA Families!
SLA is ready to provide your school 
community with an exceptional Café 
dining experience for the 2021–22 
school year. As we begin transitioning 
back toward normal service, we look 
forward to offering your children 
healthy, delicious meal options in a 
safe and clean environment.  

What’s New to SLA This Year?

Trade in Your Tray for a Bowl
We are introducing an entire line of Bowl Recipes 
to our menu this year. There will be a variety of 
options available like our Fajita Chicken Bowl and 
BBQ Korean Pork Bowl, to name a couple. Our 
Three Bean Burrito Bowl is available as a vegetarian 
option as well. Keep an eye out on the menu, and 
during National School Lunch Week, to explore the 
Bowl Recipes offered at your Café! 

Fresh Out the Oven
Our pizza is rising to the next level, quite literally! 
After receiving positive feedback from several of 
our schools, we’re introducing a new self-rising 
pizza crust at all of our Cafés. You can expect an  
airy texture and artisan flavor in every bite. 

Checking Off Another Green Box
As part of our continued efforts through the SLA 
Green Apple Initiative, we are proud to announce 
we are entering this school year with 100% 
Styrofoam-free Cafés. We have seen great success 
with the implementation of biodegradable trays 
these past few years and are thrilled to reach this 
new eco-friendly benchmark.   

on Nutrislice®

If you haven’t already, we encourage you 
to access Nutrislice®, your online digital 
menus platform. You will find everything 
you need to know about your Café dining 
experience all in one place. 

•  Menus                •  Meal Pricing 

•  Nutritionals      •  Online Payments

1
Click the Bell Icon 
 for Full Access

Download the Nutrislice® App on your mobile device or tablet!

Go to sla-RND.nutrislice.com
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